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Welcome back we hope you all had a lovely Easter break!

Our topic this term is Super Heroes, Pre-School have enjoyed dressing up and role 
playing their favourite Super Heroes. The children have also counted Super Heroes 
and made Super Hero shape pictures.

We are continuing with our letter and sounds each week, the children have really 
enjoyed this activity. Could we please ask that toys are only brought in for the 
purpose of this activity.

We are continuing to encourage independence and ask if you could please encourage 
your child at home in preparation for starting Reception class.

As we will soon be into the Summer season could you either send your child into Pre-
school with suncream already on, or leave some suncream at Pre-school. Could you 
please also send your child into Pre-school with a summer hat. 

Important Date:
Monday 1st May:     Closed for Bank Holiday.
Thursday 25th May:    Class photograph.
 29th May-2nd June:   Half Term break 
Monday 5th June:     Inset Day

Polite Reminders

• If your child is booked in for the extra half hour session between 3-3.30pm please 
can we remind you that they need to be collected by 3.30pm at the latest due to 
afterschool club starting. 

• If someone different is going to be collecting your child please can you inform a 
member of staff and a password can be put in place.

• Please provide your child with suitable named outdoor clothing in preparation for the 
warm weather i.e. suncream and a summer hat.




